
DR. ADRIAN CORA-WATERS, PRINCIPAL MARCH 5, 2023

The Sunday Update
THE OFFICIAL PARENT SUNDAY UPDATE FOR J. CRESSWELL STUART ECDC

Important...

THE SUNDAY UPDATE PAGE 1

" Wisdom is earned by living a life steady in grace."

Good Evening  J. Cresswell Stuart Family!  I hope you had a wonderful and peaceful
day.   

Just a few short announcements for this edition of the Parent Sunday Update:

A special thank you is extended to all of the parents who came to the school to
judge the Black History hallways.  The writings in the hallway that were completed
by the scholars are amazing!  

Thank you Ms. Bean and the entire PTA for a very successful STEAM night and
Scholastic Book Fair.  Thank you to all of the parents who helped out with the book
fair.  

Thank you Ms. Wilson, Ms. Morelli, Ms. Mazeall, parents, and everyone who visited
JCS to read to the scholars for Read Across America Week.  

PK-4 Parents, do not forget that the PK-4 scholars will be going on a field trip
tomorrow.  The buses will be departing the school at 9:15 am.  A FAQ field trip sheet
was sent home last week.    Kindergarten scholars will attend the field trip on April
3, 2023.  Parents, thank you for all that you do to support the work that we do at J.
Cresswell Stuart ECDC.   

We look forward to seeing  you tomorrow with your scholars.  

Dr. Adrian C. Cora-Waters:  Principal

DAILY:  PLEASE  SEND AN
EXTRA SET OF CLOTHING FOR

YOUR SCHOLAR.  

KINDERGARTEN PERMISISSION SLIPS
WERE SENT HOME SOON FOR THE K

GRADUATION AT WHS. PARENTS PLEASE
SIGN AND RETURN ASAP.  

PARENT HELP NEEDED AT JCS !!!!!
PARENTS, WE NEED YOUR HELP IN OUR
SCHOOL PARKING LOT.  ARE THERE ANY

PARENTS WHO CAN HELP IN THE MORNING
AND THE AFTERNOON FOR A FEW MINUTES?  
PLEASE SEE DR. CORA-WATERS IF YOU CAN

HELP.  WE DESPERATELY NEED PARENT
VOLUNTEERS TO HELP US KEEP EVERYONE

SAFE AND WELL WHILE DRIVING IN THE
PARKING LOT.  THANK YOU.  

PICKING UP YOUR SCHOLAR EARLY FROM SCHOOL:
EARLY DISMISSAL ENDS AT 2:30 PM EACH DAY. 

 THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR WONDERFUL
PARENTS WHO HAVE SHOWN FULL COOPERATION.  

WE APPRECIATE YOU VERY MUCH!


